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INREPLY PLEASE REFER TO

June 10, 1991

Ms. Cynthia Chapman

Alameda County Health Care Agency
Department of Environmental Health t?~\
Hazardous Materials Program U

80 Swan Way, Room 200 ,14
Oakland, CA 94621 e

Dear Ms. Chapman:

On March 2, 1989 Southern Pacific Transportation Co. (SPTCo)
received a notice from ydu¥agency requiring investigation of
property referred to as'744 and 758 High Street in Oakland. In
response to that notice SPTCo conducted soil and groundwater
sampling, and soil remediation. Copies of reports documenting all
investigation and remediation activity were submitted to your
agency. As those reports indicate, SPTCo has fulfilled all
requirements of the notice. SPTCo requests that your agency
provide written notification of the results of your review of
this case. Please direct any comments or questions regarding this
issue to me at (415)541-2557.

Sincerely,

( Mo/

John C. Moe

cc: J. Hollander
R.E. Patterson
D.W. Long
R.L. Gooch



